
 

Our Tooth brushing club will be 
back up and running from 22nd  

of May – We have all new 
toothbrushes and paste, and 
also a huge box of resources 
that we have borrowed from 

the Oral Hygiene team to teach 
us all about why we need to 
look after our teeth! ㍬㍭㍮㘾㘿㙀 

We had a very exciting visit            
from PCSOs Ellie-May and Carol     

who came & spoke to us about all of 
the different things that police can 
help us with, how they travel and 

what they wear! We were even able 
to try some on and go into the police 
van and set off the sirens! All of the 

children loved it!! ⵙⵚⵛⵜⵝⵞⵟⵠⵡⵢⵣⵤⵥⵦⵧ⵨⵩⵪⵫ⵙⵚⵛⵜⵝⵞⵟⵠⵡⵢⵣⵤⵥⵦⵧ⵨⵩⵪⵫ 

We are very excited as we have 
signed up to the Music in the round 
sessions for the Wise Owl children in 

September! This time it will be 
based on the Chimpanzees of 

Happytown, we will learn all about 
different musical instruments, meet 

some musicians and go to the 
theatre!  
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